
From: Maria Gallegos <Maria.Gallegos@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 1:55 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Olusimbo Ige <Olusimbo.Ige@cityofchicago.org>; Gabrielle Guerrero 

<Gabrielle.Guerrero@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: VIP Dinner Invitation - 2024 Illinois State of Reform Health Policy Conference 

  

Good afternoon Steve, 

  

Commissioner Ige attended the dinner on May 28th at the Fairmont Chicago Millennium Park and no 

honorarium was given for her speech. 

  

Thank you, 

Maria A. Gallegos |Staff Assistant 

Chicago Department of Public Health/Commissioner’s Office 

111 W. Washington, 4th floor 

Chicago, Illinois  60602 

Office (312) 747-9872 

 

  

  

From: Maria Gallegos <Maria.Gallegos@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 8:14 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: VIP Dinner Invitation - 2024 Illinois State of Reform Health Policy Conference 

  

Good morning Steve, 

  

On behalf of Commissioner Ige, is the invitation email below that she received to attend the VIP 

Dinner on Tuesday, May 28th at the Fairmont Chicago Millennium Park allowable?  Commissioner Ige is 
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a guest speaker at the Illinois State of Reform Health Policy Conference (Fortifying Illinois' Public 

Health Infrastructure) the next day on Wednesday, May 29, 2024. 

  

Thank you for your assistance, 

Maria A. Gallegos |Staff Assistant 

Chicago Department of Public Health/Commissioner’s Office 

111 W. Washington, 4th floor 

Chicago, Illinois  60602 

Office (312) 747-9872 

 

  

From: Olusimbo Ige <Olusimbo.Ige@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 4:45 PM 

To: Maria Gallegos <Maria.Gallegos@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: FW: VIP Dinner Invitation - 2024 Illinois State of Reform Health Policy Conference 

  

Can you kindly check with the ethics committee if this is allowable. 

  

From: Liz Preston <liz@stateofreform.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 2:53 PM 

To: Olusimbo Ige <Olusimbo.Ige@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Gabrielle Guerrero <Gabrielle.Guerrero@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: VIP Dinner Invitation - 2024 Illinois State of Reform Health Policy Conference 

  

  

Hello Dr. Ige, 

  

  [Warning: External email] 
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We are looking forward to having you speak at the upcoming conference! I am reaching out to invite 

you to the VIP Dinner we’re hosting in Chicago on May 28th.    

Our VIP Dinner is a small gathering we host the night before the conference. It is a complimentary, 

private dinner where select partners, legislators, and agency leaders are invited to discuss pressing 

issues in a small setting. Kathleen Nolan, Senior Regional Vice President of Health Management 

Associates, will facilitate the conversation.  The dinner will be held at the Fairmont Chicago 

Millennium Park, 200 N Columbus Dr, Chicago, IL 60601. Dinner will be served in the hotel’s Chancellor 

Room. We’ll have a cocktail hour at 5:30 pm and a seated dinner at 6:15 pm. Typically we’ll wrap up 

around 8:00 pm or so.  

Would you be interested in attending the VIP Dinner? We’d love to have you if you are available.    

   

If you have any questions or need anything from me, please let me know. Thank you!  

  

Best, 

  

  

 

Liz Preston 

Content Development Lead 

Office: (503) 820-2595 | Direct: (503) 820-2628 | Mobile: (971) 417-9322 

www.stateofreform.com 
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